
-----Original Message----- 
From:    
Sent: 09 January 2025 22:30 
To: Planning <planning@uttlesford.gov.uk> 
Subject: >> Planning application from Weston homes for bulls field Takeley 
 
My name is Debra Jones I am a resident  I am writing to object to this 
planning application for the development of homes on this field adjacent to ancient woodland 
houses herds of deer and wildlife, this would have devastating effect as all local wildlife has been 
squeezed to these fields and woods by already saturated housing developments in this area ,this is 
now a conservation area and should have some form of protection , housing and light pollution along 
with masses of construction vehicles producing fumes and noise could only have a devastating 
impact on this whole area of natural beauty. 
There is also a C P Z in place which appears to be being completely ignored. 
Another point to my objection is the affect of the increase of heavy traffic on the surrounding roads 
and countryside which is becoming increasingly destroyed, including potholes that need to be 
continuously filled , crumbling roads that the council have to find thousands of pounds to constantly 
repair . 
This area should be left for the decreasing population of all our species of wildlife . 
 
Mrs Debra Jones 
 




